

7 Feb '64
Wash, D.C.

Dear Bo,

I'm pretty well stymied here on my efforts to get out TDY to help out. One of the objections seems to be that The Cabbage might not welcome me.

Can anything be cranked up out there through Mike to have The Cabbage ask whether I could be made available for a few weeks TDY since he understands that I ~~wouldn't~~ won't be able to come out permanently for several months yet. Main justification would be, I suppose, to help set new govt. on right pacification track through friends such as Quat. I used to know Hoan also.

Believe if I could get out there briefly, ~~I~~ could at least make a last ditch effort on the maintenance & might be able to do some good locally.

As ever,
"White Corabao"

7 Feb '64